From: Sue and Warwick Crossman

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 10:16 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756 351 BARRENJOEY ROAD & ROBERTSON ROAD
Categories: DA2020/1756

We totally object to this completely undesirable development, which will have a negative and adverse effect on the
streetscape and amenity of Robertson Road for the future generations. The development will destroy the
community feeling in Robertson Road, that is absolutely cherished by locals.

The design is unattractive and totally inappropriate. It has been pushed through without community consultation by
our representatives.

The community has instigated the save Robertson Road campaign, and attracted extraordinary support from the
Newport Residents Association and hundreds of residents, it is infuriating to say the least. How the hundreds of

Sue & Warwick Crossman



